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Date: 5/13/2024 
To: Planning & Economic Development Committee 
From: Kate Kaehny, Principal Planner  
Subject: Envision SeaTac 2044: Informational Briefing on Proposed Growth Strategies 
 
SUMMARY 
The goals for this Thursday’s meeting are: 

1) To present the proposed new growth strategies the Planning Commission is studying, and 
2) To listen to questions or comments from the Committee. 

 
The Planning Commission is still reviewing the new growth strategies and related policy changes to 
these chapters of the Comprehensive Plan: 

 Land Use Element Updates– Draft 1 
 New Urban Center Chapter – Draft 1 
 New Neighborhoods Chapter – Draft 1 

 
Some new strategies create goals for Urban Villages, Neighborhood Villages, and Corner Stores in 
locations throughout the city. These areas will bring more service and housing choices for the 
community. At the May 16 meeting, staff will present a summary of the proposed new growth 
strategies and other key policy changes. 
 
PED COMMITTEE DIRECTION 
This is an informational briefing. No action requested. 
 
PACKET MATERIALS 
Packet materials include the following: 

• This memo 
• Presentation slides 
• Link to: Envision SeaTac 2044 Project webpage 

 

https://www.seatacwa.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/36732/638493999767430000
https://www.seatacwa.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/36858/638508698557511012
https://www.seatacwa.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/36860/638508699052227890
https://www.seatacwa.gov/government/city-departments/community-and-economic-development/planning-division/seatac-2044-comprehensive-plan-update-project

